STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION ~
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RI0 BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO B7410
(5051 334-6178

July 8, 1985

James P. Woosley
P.O. Drawer 1480
Cortez, Colorado 81321

Re: Navajo AA #22, N-17-32N-17W
Dear Mr. Woosley:

The enclosed sundry and C-104 are being returned for the
following:

1. The sundry report must be submitted on the
Federal form and accepted by the BLM, Farming-
ton office. The depth the 4 1/2" was set
should be on this report.

2. There has never been a C-104 approved for new
well filing with sections I through VI com-
pieted. Therefore if you are requesting an
allowable and authorization to transport, a
C-104 for new well must be submitted.

If you have any questions, please call.
Sincerely,
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Luanne Hisel
Tech I

cc: Well File



